
March, 2020 

Follow us on Facebook Visit our website at OPBlESSING.ORG 

Heads of Households 1017 

Individuals 3609 

Professions of Faith 47 

New clients 47 

Prayed for 863 

Terry Wuethrich, President; Hank Frickenstein, Vice President; Brian Cottrell, Secretary;                                                               

Marsha Jakobi, Treasurer;  Lynn Whittall, Director at Large; Steve Bailey, Manager 

We apologize! 

In last month’s Newsletter, we posted the flier for 

our annual “Bread of Life” Easter food basket    

program. Unfortunately, we will be cancelling the 

program for this year. No, it’s not due to the     Co-

rona virus, although that is also something to con-

sider. As with everything at Operation Blessing, this 

program is a volunteer effort. At this time, my work 

schedule is extremely heavy and leaves no time to 

coordinate the program. We apologize for the    

confusion, and hope the situation will be different 

next year.  

All money donated toward the program will be  

returned, unless we are told differently, 

Marsha                                                                                           

Operation Blessing 

A few testimonies of God’s goodness: 

Ken has been coming to the pantry for a few years. 

We have recently been praying for him. He came in 

this month to say, “thank you for all the prayers and 

support”. He said that he got a very good paying job 

and won’t have to come to the pantry anymore. He 

was very thankful for the kindness and prayers as 

well as the food from Operation Blessing Food    

Pantry. Also, he was grateful that we stood by him in 

this difficult time. 

A young lady was very thankful for the help the    

pantry has brought during her financial crisis. She 

said that having the staples were very helpful, like 

flour, milk and eggs. 

A lady came in with severe back pain and asked for a 

healing prayer. While the intercessor was praying in 

the name of Jesus in faith, she claimed that a warmth 

went through her and the pain had eased up.  

March is Operation Blessings 

38th Anniversary Month.    

We have completed 37 years 

of ministering to God’s      

people with prayers, food, 

and counsel. Thank you, God, 

for blessing us as we bless 

those who come through our 

door. 

 


